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The Honorable Curtis M. Loftis, Jr. 
1200 Senate Street 
Wade Hampton Building 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Mr. Loftis,

I recently received the enclosed letter from your office. I did not accept anonymous
correspondence as a member of the General Assembly, and I see no reason to accept
anonymous correspondence in my current public position. I am happy to receive this
correspondence when it is signed, and I return it to you for that purpose.

I would note for the record, however, that your rejection (I presume that not every single
person in your office was consulted) of my assertions and conclusions is irrelevant. The General
Assembly will decide whether or not to allow you to use the retirees' trust fund in this
manner.

Should you wish to discuss this further please feel free to call. I look forward to a meaningful 
positive discussion of the issues.

Sincerely,

Greg Ryberg

Cc: David Avant, Director of PEBA 
Marcia Adams, Executive Director of the Budget and Control Board 
Les Boles, Director of the State Budget Office
The Honorable Hugh K. Leatherman, Chairman of Senate Finance 
The Honorable W. Brian White, Chairman of House Ways and Means 
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